
 

 

Brussels, 3rd February 2021 

 

Confirmation of Bioenergy Europe Membership 

 

 

Dear Member, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Bioenergy Europe Board Directors have voted upon your 

application to become a Bioenergy Europe member and have approved your application. 

Russian Pellet Union will be listed now as a Bioenergy Europe member, and we will keep you 

informed about all Bioenergy Europe membership business. 

The onboarding email that you received with this letter aims at providing you with some 

practical information and showing you how to make the best out of your Bioenergy Europe 

membership. 

Your access code to the members’ area will be sent in a separate email to all the persons 

indicated in the application form. 

Should you have any questions about your membership, please don’t hesitate to contact Inés 

Valera, Business Development Assistant or the Bioenergy Europe Secretariat.  

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Jean-Marc Jossart 

Secretary General of Bioenergy Europe 
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